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TAMILNADU FOREST DEPARTMENT

From To
D. Sujatha, L.LF.S., The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,
District Forest Officer, (Head of Forest froce),

Tiruchirappalli Division,
Court Campus,
Tiruchirappalli.1.

Panagal Building,
Saidapet, Chennai-15.

Phone: 0431-2414265 [Through]

E.mail.foresttrichvi@gmail.com The Chief Conservator of Forests,
Tiruchirappalli Circle,
Tiruchirappalli.23.

C.No.6711/2018/D Dated: 01.05.2020

Sir,

Sub : Forest — Tiruchirappalli Forest Division — Forest Clearance — Forest
Conservation Act, 1980- Dindigal and Trichy circle Dindigal division —
Proposal for Diversion of 3.708 Ha of Natham — Thuvarankuruchi (NH
- 785 extension) - Online proposal submission by the User Agency i.e.
National Highways Authority of India, Dindigal — Forest Clearance
Proposal - Regarding.

Ref: 1. NHAI/PIU/DGL/11014/03/LA/N-T/2018 /548 dated: 29.08.2018
of the Deputy General Manager (Tech) cum Project Director.

2. NHAI/PIU/DGL/I 1016/01/Forest/N-T/2018/969 of the Deputy
General Manager (Tech) cum Project Director Dated: 31.12.2018.

3. NHAI/PIU/DGL/11016/01/FC/N-T/NH-785(E}/2019/217 of the
Deputy General Manager (Tech) cum Project Director Dated:
16.10.2019.

4. The Forest Range Officer Thuvarankuruchi Letter.No.1/2019 dt:
22.04.2020.

*kERAIK

It is submitted that as per the above reference (1), of the Deputy General Manager
(Tech) cum Project Director NHAI, it was informed to this office that the User Agency
has applied online for the development of four laning Natham - Thuvarankuruchi
section of NH 785 E. The proposed road in the sketch is such that it passes through
the Kilamarathukuttu reserved forest of Thuvarankuruchi Range, Tiruchirappalli Forest

Division. (Copy is enclosed herewith)



-
In the reference (2), assistance was requested to assess the tree enumeration to in

the existing right of way of the project NH 785E (in private pattaland). As per the
reference (3), Deputy General Manager (Tech) cum the Project Director has informed
that the said project does not involve the forest land of Marungapuri section of Trichy

Forest Division.

The said area was inspected by me on 23.01.2020 and 25.02.2020. The alignment
done in the field for the proposed road does not involve the Reserved Forest of

Thuvarankuruchi Range, Tiruchirappalli Division.

Hence it is submitted that the proposal Natham — Thuvarankuruchi road does not
involve the Reserved forest land of Thuvarankuruchi Range, Tiruchirappalli Forest

Division.

This is for kind information.

Yours faithfully
0'\P
N
)
JIA
/ District Forest Officer,
/", n)¥iruchirappalli
)
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Copy submitted to the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (Head of Forest force), Chennai.

Copy submitted to The Chief Conservator of Forests, Tiruchirappalli Circle, Tiruchirappalli




